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                                                                                                                                 June 30, 2017

Dear Brethren,



               Greetings once again in Jesus name. We are currently in summer here in North Carolina. In 
the last two months we have not been in as many prison services because of our being in the Islands for 
31 days. We did have a good Revival at Lincolnton Correctional Center this month.  We had three great 
nights, as well as, visiting the yard, passing out tracts one day and serving the entire camp snow cones 
on Saturday morning; which gave us the opportunity to put a Gospel Tract into each man's hand as well 
as a smile on their face.  The services were well attended with many getting help. There were at least 3 
men who raised their hand lost but did not get saved. Please pray for them. In our other meetings, we 
saw 4 more men saved.  Praise God.

While we were in Grenada, we were able to go into a Juvenile Center there.  Pastor Michael Lambert 
goes there each Friday to work with the young men and women.  It was a blessing to go there twice and 
preach to them.  Many raised their hand to accept the Lord as their Savior.  Brother Lambert will follow 
up on them in the weeks ahead.

We flew into Barbados early April 21. We were met by Brother Earl James.  We spent the next three 
days there seeing the Island, as well as, preaching for him in the Church and in an Open Air Meeting. 
They were truly a blessing to Becky and I while we were there.  It was good to see what God is doing 
there.



                We left for Grenada, Monday morning, April 24. We arrived in the afternoon and started a 
Tent Meeting for Brother Lambert that night. It went through Friday night.  We saw people on the altar 
each night getting help. There were at least 3 saved in the tent that week.  TO GOD BE GLORY.

                One of our greatest blessings was to see some of the ones who were saved in our ministry, 
when we lived in Grenada from 1992-1998, come to spend time with us and see them now with families 
of their own serving God. Fruit that abounds to your account.  Amen.

The rest of our time in Grenada was spent in visiting all of our men there, preaching in their churches, seeing the 

works and helping a few days in building and clearing land. Brother Presley Felix is in the process now of building 

Anchor Baptist Church.  They are in need of moneys for material.  The men of the Church are building it as they 

have the money. Please pray for this need.      We also went with Brother Celestine one day to work on clearing land 

for Heritage Baptist Church in Chocolate City. They still need about $15,000.00 to finish paying for the land there. 

 We were able to spend a little time with each of our men there during those days.



                We left Grenada on May 12 and flew to St. Vincent. Brother Claudius Harry met us there and 
took us to the Ferry to go to the Island of Bequia for 4 days.  We were met there by Brother Timothy 
Mitchell.  I preached for him on Mother's day and had a great time getting to know him and his dear 
family.   I took the Ferry back to St. Vincent and spent the last days there again meeting our men and 
seeing the Island and the needs.

                We are hoping to send 3 barrels this year to our men. We would love to fill them with 
King James Bibles, Gospel Tracts, Sunday School materials and VBS materials. The price of each 
barrel, plus shipping, will be about $200.00 each plus the cost of filling them.  If you would want to 
help with any of these or if you have some King James materials that we could send them, please feel 
free to contact me.  Thanks in advance for your help.

                In closing, let me say thank you again for all you do for us. If I can help you in any way please 
give me a call. God bless.                                                     

In His Service;

     Joe & Becky Hendricks 

Acts 20:24 

Recent Photos



Upcoming Events

Bible-study @ Livesay C.I. Yard-B
Friday, Aug 18 at 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Livesay C.I. Yard-A
Sunday, Aug 20 at 8:00 AM - 9:30 AM 

Livesay C.I. Yard-B
Sunday, Aug 20 at 9:30 AM - 11:00 AM 

Bible-Study @ Livesay C.I. Yard-A
Monday, Aug 21 at 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM 

Recent Videos

Philippines Mission Trip 2015
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